
  Stanton Community Schools November 18, 2019

 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

Upcoming School Events 
 
 
 

Monday November 18th     
Start of Winter Practice 

 
Music Booster Meeting 5:30pm @ HS 

 
Tuesday November 19th      

JH Boys Basketball Tournament 5pm @ Wisner-Pilger HS 
*Dismiss 3:10pm / Depart 3:25pm / Return Approx. 9pm* 

 
Wednesday November 20th    

Winter Pep Rally 3:10pm @ HS Gym 
 

Thursday November 21st   
All State Band and Choir @ UNL 

*Send off right after 1st Period for Caleb and Mason* 
*Depart 9:15’ish / Return Approx. 8pm Nov 23rd* 

 
Friday November 22nd  

Play Production – School Performance at 3pm 
 

All State Band and Choir @ UNL 
 

Saturday November 23rd   
JH Boys Basketball Tourney 9am @ Pender HS  

 
All State Band and Choir @ UNL 

*Return Approx. 8pm* 
 

Sunday November 24th  
No Academic of Athletic  

 
 

Part Time Job Opportunity @ 
Stanton Health Center 

Work Every Other Weekend and Every Other Holiday 
Starting Wage $10 Per Hour/Must Be 16 Years or Older 

Please Call 402-439-2111 or Stop in and Ask for Candece 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Breakfast for Today 
Pancake Bites 

 

Lunch for Today 
Hamburger on Bun, Baked Beans, Fruit and Milk 

 

Today’s Alternate 
Please check with the Kitchen for Alternate Choices 

 
 
 
 
 

********************************* 
Seniors- Don't forget to turn in your senior quote and baby picture for 
the Yearbook to Mrs. Utecht by December 20th! You can either bring 

in a hard copy or email her rutecht@esu8.org. 
********************************* 

 
There will be a Junior High Girls Basketball meeting in the Health 

Room during 8th period on Wednesday, November 20th. If you plan 
on playing basketball, please attend because you will get your warm 

up order forms at this time. 
 

*********************************** 
 

Stanton Elementary’s Parent Teacher Support Group (PTSG) will be 
selling Mustang socks while supplies last. You may call/text Greta 
Hogrefe at 712-229-3983. Each pair is $10. Profits will go towards 

sending PreK-6th grades each on a field trip this year. Thank you for 
your support of Stanton Elementary PTSG! 


